Martin Coleby
110 Thames Road
Billingham
Stockton
TS22 5EU

TS22 5EU

Tuesday, 10 April 2012

## Dear Sirs

Dalby Forest Ellerburn Trail- Letter of Support

I believe that the proposed creation of the multi-user Ellerburn Trail in Dalby Forest will be of tremendous value to our community and visitors alike.

The trail will open up the beautiful valley for all to enjoy with its wonderful natural surroundings and forest backdrop.

Please take this letter as an endorsement from myself (and family) and look forward to the opening of the trail in the very near future.

Yours sincerely

M J Coleby

.